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Pride Achievement Goal

     My goal is to stay focused on what the Lord wants 
me to do in order to destroy all pride in my life. I will 
read the Bible verse(s) associated with my wrongful 
prideful behavior daily for one month.  Also, I will 
pray daily until I no longer possess prideful 
behaviors.   

     My 1st week, I read aloud the Bible verses 
associated with the prideful behavior I possess 
__________day(s) out of seven.  I had __________ 
prideful occurrence(s) this week.  I prayed________ 
day(s) out of seven. 

     My 2nd week, I read aloud the Bible verses 
associated with the prideful behavior I possess 
__________ day(s) out of seven.   I had __________ 

1



prideful occurrence(s) this week.  I prayed_________ 
day(s) out of seven. 

      My 3rd week, I read aloud the Bible verses 
associated with the prideful behavior I possess 
__________ day(s) out of seven.   I had __________ 
prideful occurrence(s) this week.  I prayed_________ 
day(s) out of seven. 

     My 4th week, I read aloud the Bible verses 
associated with the prideful behavior I possess 
__________ day(s) out of seven.   I had __________ 
prideful occurrence(s) this week.  I prayed_________ 
day(s) out of seven. 

Start date:_____________ End date______________

Signature: _______________________ 
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